DEQ seeks comments on proposed Certificate of Completion for Seven Acres Apartments in Milwaukie
The Oregon Department of Environmental Quality seeks comments on its proposed Certificate of Completion for cleanup work at the Seven Acres apartment complex property at SE Monroe St and SE 37th Ave in Milwaukie. The property was formerly used as the L.D. McFarland wood treating facility. Comments are due by Dec. 30, 2024 at 5 p.m.
For more information: To view project documents and information on how to comment on this proposed action, see the public notice at ordeq.org/publicnotices. 

